
7. ARRANGEMENTS FOR HYBRID COUNCIL MEETINGS

The Council Executive considered a report (copies of which had been
circulated) by the Head of Corporate Services To provide an update on
progress of arrangements for implementation of hybrid council and
committee meetings in the council chamber and to advise of a delay in
implementation of the replacement audio visual system due to global
shortages of IT equipment.

It was recommended that Council Executive notes the terms of the report,
agrees an interim continuation of meetings by remote access until 31
January 2022, and agrees that a further report be brought to Council
Executive on 18 January 2022 to determine when hybrid meetings will
commence.

Decision

To approve the terms of the report


